
   
 

HOMEWORK SHEET For Year 3 and 4 

Published: 18.9.20 

Due in by: 25.9.20  

 

 

Round up   

Each week, two of our children will write the round up.  This week it was the turn of Hares Class. 

In maths we have been covering a range of learning from last year which children may have missed due to time at home. In English we have 

begun to read our new text ‘The Garden’, looking at prepositions and adjectives to add further detail. The children have started to explore 

the world and continents in topic learning and have been practising skills in P.E in readiness for our cricket lessons this half term. 

  

Coming up 

In this section, the teachers will signpost next week’s learning, with suggestions so you can support your child.       

Next week we will begin the chapter covering place value in maths. In English we will continue learning with ‘The Garden’ to support writing 

setting descriptions which we have linked to our topic of Native Americans. We will also be reflecting on the skills which make us more 

successful as learners, as well as beginning to think about how computers work in ICT and learning cricket skills in P.E. 

 

Homework 

This week’s homework is: 

 Decorate and name your homework book – you could use leftover wallpaper or wrapping paper, cut out pictures from magazines or 

catalogues, try to make it as individual as you can. 

 Please bring in an old adult size t-shirt that can be kept in school for painting or other messy activities.  If you have more than one 

of these lying around at home please bring it in as well, because we are always grateful for a few extra. 

 Research the continents, in particular North America, as well as the Native Americans. 

 

 

Times tables 

Which times tables do you need to practise 

more, which games, songs or rhymes help 

you to learn? 

 

 

Spellings 

Spellings from this week are on 

the back of this sheet. Can you 

use each word in a sentence? 

 

Reading 

When you are reading think 

about how the author describes 

the setting.  Make a list in your  

homework book. 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely Summer. The children have settled back in to school well and we are so glad to be back together! 

Please remember that children need a reading folder to store their reading books in the classroom, as well as a drink and fruit snack for break time as 

the children do get hungry and lunch time isn’t until 12.30pm. 

 

One of the activities that the children will complete during October is to print a Native American pattern onto a white t-shirt.  Over the next few 

weeks please send in a plain white t-shirt (e.g. P.E. t-shirt from Tesco, Primark), clearly named, for your child to print their pattern.  They will 

eventually bring them home to keep. As always if you have any questions or concerns please pop in and ask, phone or email. 

 
 



 

Year 3 

 

eight 

eighth 

weight 

neighbour 

vein 

veil 

beige 

sleigh 

freight 

Year 4 

 

caught 

naughty 

taught 

daughter 

autumn 

clause 

cause 

astronaut 

applaud 

author 

 


